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Holiday Party: December 16   Time: 6:30 p.m. 
Long Branch Nature Center, 625 S. Carlin Springs Rd. Arlington, VA 22204 

Volume 54, No. 10 

December 2013 

You can explore our club Website at 

http://www.novamineralclub.org/ 

Leslie Nanney and Cynthia Payne. 

 

Club Show at GMU a Tremendous 

Success! 

Our November club show at George Mason 

University had higher attendance than ever be-

fore! Many thanks to all of the NVMC members 

who contributed so much to making the show 

such a resounding success. Kathy Hrechka took 

photos of club show eventsðenjoy!    
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